
 
 
5-18-2020 
 
Dear Seaford Community, 
 
Early this evening I received notification that an 11 year old girl was approached by a 
man and woman in a black Ford F-150 on Kenora Place, north of Merrick Road.  The 
police were notified.  
 
Please be alert and remind your children to be aware of their surroundings and if they see 
something, say something to an adult. 
 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
Adele V. Pecora  
 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.  
Superintendent of Schools 


